Coleraine Grammar School, seeks a part time assistant rowing coach

ROWING COACH (part-time)
Required from September 2022
Competitive hourly rate 16 -20 hours per week
We are seeking to appoint an experienced Rowing Coach to support the Head of Rowing in the over-all running of the school rowing club, specifically (but not exclusively) with our girl’s squads raging from j13 to j19 This is an exciting opportunity for an experienced Rowing Coach to play a key role coaching competitive students at one of the country’s leading rowing schools. The current rowing squad boys and girls is just under a hundred pupils and ranges from complete beginners to junior world level.
The ideal candidate will have experience of coaching rowing within a school or with juniors. They must be available weekdays until 5pm and Saturdays until 1pm They must also be prepared to accompany crews to competitions and be willing to develop their skills and work as a part of a team. 
Coleraine Grammar School is one of the most successful schools in Northern Ireland, with excellent  academic results and first-class facilities. The school is situated in one of the most attractive parts of Northern Ireland and benefits from exceptional grounds and facilities. CGS boasts its own fully equipped boathouse on the banks of the river Bann with its 4 miles of uninterrupted rowing water.
For further information about this role and details on how to apply, contact
Head of Rowing Dr George Hull at Ghull586@colerainegrammar.coleraine.ni.sch.uk

Coleraine Grammar School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children

